
 

   
ADMISSION POLICY AND PROBATIONARY PERIOD 

 

While it is the intention of the Howell Township Police Athletic League to enroll and retain all registered children 

in our childcare centers, there are times when actions and behaviors indicate that participating in our program is 

not in the best interest of the child or the PAL.  

 

All children who register and begin in our childcare programs do so under the provisions of a probationary period. 

During that probationary period the enrolled child assimilation into the program, the child actions and behaviors, 

and the PAL ability to provide your child with all necessary care and attention will be evaluated. 

 

Upon considering enrollment, and prior to the PAL approving attendance, all parents/guardians must disclose any 

conditions, diagnosis, and specific medical or behavioral needs of the child that may require special 

accommodations.  Failure to do so may lead to immediate dismissal of the child. 

 

The PAL will work cooperatively with all parents/guardians and provide all reasonable accommodations regarding 

medical conditions and behavioral issues.  

 

Please Note:  

 The PAL does not, and will not, employ extraordinary medical procedures.  

 The PAL does not, and will not, provide one-on-one care. 

 Any children requiring extraordinary medical procedure or one-on-one care will not be admitted.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cpl. Harold Foley, Ret. 

Howell Township Police Department 

Program Director, Howell Police Athletic League 

115 Kent Road, PO Box 713, Howell Twp. NJ 07731 

Phone: 732 919-2825  Fax: 721 919-1212 

hfoley@howellpal.org 
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